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Road Name Signs

Awaiting delivery and installation of signs.

Street Lighting in Cliffsend Road

Awaiting road surface work to be done by Millwood and subsequent notification of Stage 3 Safety Audit from KCC.

Car Park opposite the Sportsman

Advised that concrete posts will be in place by end-September.

Road Maintenance

Overgrown verge at bus stop on Sandwich still outstanding. Awaiting completion of Southern Water works.

Golf Club failed to respond re shrubbery overhanging the highway on Cottington Road.

Refresh of white edge line on Foads Hill requested after enquiry by resident still outstanding. 

Foads Hill Railway Crossing

Document submitted to TDC re Network Rail’s retrospective planning application.

Highways Improvement Plan (HIP)

Received response earlier this week. Disappointing lack of detail in response, due toe KCC focus on other priority matters. Separate copy attached. Only item we can progress is double yellow lines. Raised table on Foads Lane / Cliffsend Road might require additional drainage. Have asked KCC to progress with investigation / design / cost estimate.

Funding

Southern Water have committed £5,000 and are talking with partners with a view to raising this to £10,000.

KCC responded that WW Martin work cannot be funded by Council HIP. Have written back informing them that WW Martin have offered to do some of the work for free, therefore no funding.
